
Report on October 2019

We have successfully conducted awareness campaigns - Plastic Free Zone
and  Water  Conservation  in  the  five  villages  that  we  have  adopted  for  Unnata

Bharat Abhiyan. Also on the occasion of Iswar Chandra Vidyasagar 200th birth
anniversary,  Unnat  Bharat  Abhiyan  and  Government  General  Degree  College
Ranibandh (NSS Unit-1) organized an awareness campaign to discourage the use
of  single-use  plastic.  This  movement   was  carried  out  as  a  part  of  a  broader
campaign nationwide, initiated by Honorable prime Minister of India of single use
plastic by 2020.

        As early morning we started procession from our college to nearby out side
village. Our students, teaching faculty and non-teachingare happily participated the
procession,  and finally  the  end of  procession we  got  gathering our  conference
room, our Principal sir delivered awareness lecture about disadvantage of using
plastic bags and also delivered lecture about the memory of our national hero Iswar
Chandra vidyasagar.


